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Office of the Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C., 20555
Attention: Mr. G. W. McCorkle
Subject: GE-VNC SAFEGUARDS CONTINGENCY PLAN

References: 1) License SNM, Docket 7Q-754ue
2) Letter from G. W. MCCorkle, Comments on Safeguards

Contingency Plan, dated February 7, 1979
3) GE-VNC Safeguards Contingency Plan, dated September 1978

Dear Mr. McCorkle:

Enclosed are six (6) copies of the revised General Electric-Vallecitos Nuclear
Center Safeguards Contingency Plan, March 1878,

Also enclosed as Attachment A are comments on the revisions as suggested in
your letter of February 7, 1979. (Referencs 2).

This plan supersedes our previously submitted plan. (Reference 3) in its
entirety.

Sincerely,

11
G. E. Cunningham

Sr. Licensing Engineer
vee

Enclosures




DOCKET M0. /0-7854
DATE: Y- j2-79

NOTICE TO HRC PUBLIC DOCUMZHT ROOH

The fol.lowing item(s) are being withhaeld from public disclosure
purs'uant to the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended, and the
Energy Reorganization Act of 1974.
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